F.No. 10-11/2013-FIU (Admn)
Government of India,
Ministry of Finance,
Department of Revenue,
Financial Intelligence Unit-India

6" Floor, Hotel Samrat,
Kautilya Marg, Chankyapuri,
Dated 30" January 2014

CORRIGENDUM

Subject: Extension of Tender receipt & opening date reg.

It is for information of all concerned that our Tender Notice dated 2™
January 2014 regarding outsourcing the security services in the office of FIU-IND
uploaded on our Departmental website www.fiuindia.gov.in stipulating receipt of

tender by dated 31.01.2014 before 1100 hrs and opening on 03.02.2014 at 1100
hrs, now stands extended as under.

Tender receipt date 14™ February 2014 before 1100 hrs
Tender opening date 14™ February 2014 at 1100 hrs

Further it may also be noted that “if the service charges per person

quoted is less than 5% of the minimum wages, the quotation will be
rejected outrightly”.

The above change is on account of administrative reasons. All other
conditions notified earlier remain unchanged. Inconvenience caused is regretted.

Sheema Chakrabarty
Asst. Director (Admn)




